
Insect Repellent 
 

When your child is at Forest School, they may require Insect approved Repellent. The nursery will provide 

this. 

 

Insect bites to children pose a risk of allergic reactions and disease.  

 

Therefore, we need your permission for the staff of Forest School - Linden House Day Nursery to apply 

an                                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                       

insect repellent approved for use on your child under the following conditions: 

  

1. When mosquitoes are present. 

2. During Forest School sessions that may expose a child to ticks or mosquitoes. 

3. Always used according to directions on the label. 

4. Applied only to exposed skin and clothes. 

5. Not applied to babies under 2 months. 

6. Not applied near eyes or mouth or on hands. 

 

DEET-based products offer the best protection against mosquitos. Use of the product may occasionally 

cause a skin reaction. If that happens, we will discontinue use of the product, wash affected skin and notify 

you so you can seek advice from your health care provider.  

 

It is best if you use this or a similar product on your child once or twice at home first to monitor for reactions. 

 

Also please dress your children in Long sleeved tops, and long trousers to protect them in the Forest. 

 

canalhousedaynursery@gmail.com 

Parents name  

 

Childs Name 

 

 

I agree for Canal House Day Nursery to apply insect repellent to my child when at the Forest and 

when needed 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I do not know of any allergies my child has to children's insect repellent. 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………… 
 


